
											         
		             									       
											         
			                 

We are so glad that you are 
with us today! Our service will 

be to praise and worship God and 
to encourage and uplift us to face 
another week. We will sing (Eph. 5:19, 
Col. 3:16), pray (James 5:15-18), 
and partake of the Lord’s Supper to 
remember our Savior’s sacrifice on 
the cross (Acts 20:7, 1 Cor. 11:23-
26). We will also give back a portion 
of the monetary blessings that God 
has granted us so that we can carry 
out His work in our community (1 
Cor. 16:2, 2 Cor. 9:7). We will also 
study a lesson from His Word that will 
hopefully be applicable to our daily 
lives, so that we can be equipped to 
handle the pressures of this world and 
reach  those outside of Christ (2 Tim. 

2:15).

Elders
Tim Hall - 706-669-0915

Curtis Kingsley - 706-515-5146
Mark Pettit - 706-276-6610

Free Bible Correspondence is available by 
contacting the church office or Cleah Boaz 

at 706-636-4516.

351 North Main Street
Ellijay, GA  30540

Office 706-635-2950
Newsline 706-276-7283

Office Hours 9 AM - 3 PM
 office@ellijaychurchofchrist.com

Welcome
Scripture Reading
Open Prayer
Song Leading
Head Table
Announcements
Closing Prayer                                 

Usher

Greeters

Sound Room

Open Prayer
Song Leading
Close Prayer
Communion

Announcements
Song Leading
Prayer
Devo

How to Become a Christian
Hear the Gospel (Rom. 10:17)

Believe in Jesus (Eph. 2:8-9; Heb. 11:6; 
John 8:24)

Repent (Luke 13:3; Acts 2:37-38; Acts 
17:30)

Confess Jesus as Lord (Romans 10:9-10; 
Acts 8:37)

Be Baptized for the Forgiveness of Sins 
(Acts 2:38; Acts 8:38; 1 Pet. 3:21)

Then, Live Faithfully (Rev. 2:10)

Phoebe Dunn, the family counselor, 
is available for appointments. If 
you would like to schedule an 
appointment with her, please feel 
free to call, text, or leave a message 
with her directly at 334-398-1310.

Order of Worship

ELECTRONIC CONTRIBUTION
1.	 Stress-free, Safe and Automatic
2.	 Weekly or every 2 weeks, 

monthly or 2 times a month
3.	 E-mail notification for each 

transaction
4.	 Enroll via church website or 

Realm  “CONNECT” app
5.	 Need a password?  Just give your 

name and email address to the 
church office and we will help.

Welcome and Scripture - Colossians 3:1-4
Song (#895)   I’ll Live in Glory

Song (#718)  We Shall Assemble
Song (# PP)  Never Grow Old

Opening Prayer
Contribution

Song (#376)  He Paid a Debt
Partake of the Lord’s Supper

Song (#PP) Father God
Scripture Reading - Psalm 121

Song (#774)  Hide Me, Rock of Ages
Lesson - Dorian Flynn

Song (#875)  Home of the Soul
Special Contribution for Ukraine

Announcements
Song (# PP)  Can He Still Feel the Nails?

Closing Prayer

Learn about the Bible by mail or online- 
for free!  Learn in your home, at your 
pace, with “pen-pal” helpers and online friends- with 
no one knocking on your door.

LEARN MORE AT:
ellijay.worldbibleschool.org

Worship Assignments

Sunday Service Times 
Bible Class - 9:30 AM

Morning Worship - 10:30 AM
Evening Worship - 6 PM

Wednesday Service Time
Bible Study - 6:30 PM

Follow 
Us On:

Thank  you for the continued donations 
for the Growth Expansion Building Fund.  

Week of  March 6th
     Bible Study................................... 105
     AM Worship..................................172
     PM Worship..................................114
     Wednesday Evening....................118
         

CONTRIBUTION STATISTICS

   6,505.00        231.25	     5,235.00	    11,971.25

   6,505.00       231.25      5,235.00      11,971.25

CHECKS      

   WEEKLY  AVERAGES  
    BUDGET           Y-T-D          Budget Total
			        Over/Under
  $7,800.00      $8,211.85       $ 4,118.47

                         
 Mar 6

 Mar 13

 Mar 20

 Mar 27

Total     

TOTAL  E-GIVINGCASH           

Deacons
Josh Chancey - 706-669-6848
Nathan Collier - 706-972-4789
Junior Jenkins - 706-273-6972
John Johnson - 706-669-0422
Brandon Jones - 706-273-8762
Barry Kingsley - 706-273-6153
Jason Ledford - 706-669-4504
Tate McCoy - 706-669-0667
Will Parker - 706-889-1021

Barry Pritchett - 706-276-3799
Garry Rittenberry - 706-276-4846

Daniel Sisson - 770-595-8141
Mark Wilson - 770-596-6742

Ministers
Jeremy Green

jeremy@ellijaychurchofchrist.org
334-614-1503

Caleb Sampson
caleb@ellijaychurchofchrist.org

931-267-2378

Ellijay Church of  Christ
Sunday, March 13

March 20th
Curtis Kingsley
Nathan Bagwell
Garry Rittenberry
Barry Kingsley
Caleb Sampson
Jeremy Green
Will Parker

 

Nathan Collier

Evening
Winston Pettit
Elijah Sampson
Landon Burton
Junior Jenkins

March 23rd
Caleb Sampson
David Green
Alex Sampson
Jeremy Green

FELLOWSHIP HALL LOAN BALANCE
       February 6            $316,488.27

Welcome

March 13th
Mark Pettit
Quinn Collier
Eric Hedden
Jeremy Green
Garry Hensley
Nathan Collier
William Pettit

 

Will Parker

Evening
Harrison Howell
Gerald Chancey
John Johnson
Garry Hensley

March 16th
Jeremy Green
Elijah Sampson
Jason Ledford
Caleb Sampson



Family News

March Birthdays
Claire Stanley		  2nd
Damien Baker		  3rd
Clyde Cody		  3rd
Ann Mason		  5th
Jennifer Maddox		  5th
Kathy Rochester		  6th
Donna Sanford		  6th
Elijah Sampson		  6th
Danny Hensley		  9th
Tito Rodas		  9th
Harley Weaver		  9th
Brantley Jones		  10th
Stacey Hadden		  12th
Kell Weaver		  14th
Dianne Miller		  15th
Sandra Bohannon		 17th
Tammy Wood		  22nd
CJ Morris		  23rd
James Barr		  24th
Miranda Chancey		  24th
Joelleigh Thompson	 24th
Jim Welch 		  27th
Gerald Chancey		  29th
Rachel Bailey		  30th
Mark Wilson		  30th
Irene Gorman		  31st

Green Clippings

We continue to have the foyer classroom available for those that choose to wear masks 
for worship and Bible study. This room is designated as “mask required” for each service.    
Additionally, an FM radio transmitter will be used to broadcast the services on 107.7 FM 
for those who want to participate by staying in their cars in the Maryann Street parking lot.

TODAY - Welcome!  Guest speaker Dorian Flynn of 
Partners4Africa will be bringing the morning lesson
TODAY - We will be taking up a special contribution for 
the people of Ukraine
TODAY- Team 2 AGAPE group luncheon following 
morning service
TODAY - Baby Shower for William and Jamiliah Pettit
14th - Georgia School of Preaching class begins on 	
“The Godhead” taught by Jeremy Green

, 7 week class
19th - Men’s Christian Leadership Conference.  More 
information is posted on the board
20th - Dale Jenkins, guest speaker
20th - Baby Shower for Winston and Courtney Pettit 
at Deep South Station
27th - Deacons Appreciation Luncheon
27th - Young Ladies/Young Men Service

Coming in April
14th - 17th - Lads to Leaders Convention

Daily Devotionals March 13th - 19th

A Baby Shower Invitation for 
Courtney, Winston & Baby 

Girl Pettit for Sunday, March 20th
is posted on our bulletin board

Everyone is Invited!

Shower

Please be in prayer for Ukraine and the situation around the world.
Richard Bohannon will be having surgery on his vocal cords at Northside Atlanta Hospital  
March 18th.  
Dot Burton is recovering at home.
Luisa Varin continues to be under a doctor’s care.
Tom Hall is able to have visits, but please call ahead.
Jennifer Weaver continues to be under the care of multiple doctors for serious problems 
resulting from COVID.
Annette Holt is now under hospice care as she battles ALS. Visitors are welcome. 
Edith Hensley received good news from the doctor regarding her leg.  
Tina Messer will continue cancer treatments. 
Mike Huff remains under a doctor’s care for idiopathic pulmonary fibrosis.
Lester Kyle, Donna Sanford’s brother, continues to recover from a partial leg amputation.  He 
lives with Donna and Clint. If you would like to send Lester a card, the address is on the board.
April Hedden Palmer is dealing with a tumor on her pituitary gland.
Kathy Holloway is undergoing treatment for Parkinson’s Disease and seizures.  Her address 
is on the board if you would like  to send a card.
Debbie Decker remains in the hospital following knee replacement surgery.
Joy Janke, Roy Walker’s daughter will be going to MD Anderson in Texas March 22nd 
regarding her ovarian cancer.
Tim Hensley is recovering from shoulder surgery.
Mike Horn is back at home but still in serious condition.

FAMILY & FRIENDS IN THE MILITARY

Cancer Patients
Danny Hensley, Tina Messer, Joy Janke, Chrisse Ralston, Stacey 
Pettit, Calvin Michael Evans, Tom Hall, Billy Stells, Joann Lucas, 
Cathy Thurman, Abby Collins, Charles Derrick, Cindy Setlock, Debbie 

Decker, Jim Dean, Ray Hendrix, Roy Davis

 Nursing Home
Assisted Living 

Perlie Mae Sluder
Martha Stanley

Others to Remember
Annette Holt, Mike Linkous, Mike Huff, Larry Mulkey, Ricky Lowman,  Jack Thurman, Jean Mulkey, 

Alan and  Barbara Cox, Marvin Pritchett, Sandra Norton, Barbara Shutt,  JoAnn Maxwell, Steve 
Matthews, Trish Jenkins, Genell Cantrell, Joyce Butler, Zach Pritchett, Ernestine Hall, Cody Nichols, 

Mark Bailey, Luisa Varin

Reid Cochran, Andrew Edmondson, Michael Gregory, Corey Henry, Jonathan Hensley, Zach 
Hill, Wayne Jones, Dillan Ledford, Wilson Pettit, Winston Pettit, Frankie Silva, Eric Spisak, Luke 

Stolz, David Taylor, Cameron Trammell, Matthew Upshaw

Spring Quarter   March - May
Sunday Morning
Auditorium	     Barry Pritchett	         Proverbs
Fellowship Hall 	     Jeremy Green	         Selected Topics

Wednesday Evening
Auditorium	     Tim Hall	         Grace
Fellowship Hall	     Kristin Sampson        Blessed Assurance
				                (Ladies Class)
Monday Evening	     Jeremy Green/David Decker 	         	
		     G.S.O.P.	         The Godhead

Baby Shower for
Jamiliah, William, and baby 

Aida Bee Pettit
Today  
Drop-in

4:00PM - 5:30PM
Fellowship Hall
Items Needed: 

Huggies size 1 & up, Baby Wipes, 
Tommy Tippee Baby Bottles, 
any colors of the following- burp 
cloths, blankets,  towels, wash 
cloths, hair bows and/or ribbons, 
& gift cards.  They are registered 

at Amazon

Group 1 -  Jackie & Kelly Cochran/Robert 
& Tammy Wood

Group 2 - Rob & Jenn Burton/Barry & 
Katrina Kingsley

Group 3 - Jeremy & Karla Green/Mark & 
Laurie Kay Pettit

Group 4 - Eric & Sherry Hedden/Karletta 
McCoy/Eddy & Suzanne Mullinax

AGAPE Group Leaders

Our Friends and Family 
Day is coming up soon! 
We hope you have 
plans to join us Sunday, 

April 24th

Hey y'all,
Well as you know by now, we announced we will be making a move this 
summer.  I will be the new Director of Media Marketing at Heritage Christian 
University in Florence, AL starting July 1.  We will miss you all very much!  
We still have lots planned between now and then to look forward to.  This 

weekend we host the Ladies Day. This next weekend we will be having our Men's conference 
and we hope all our teen young men will be with us as well!  We have lads convention coming 
up next month and many other things like the Ministry League Experience in May at Piedmont 
Road and Camp Wetoga wk1 and graduations coming up pretty soon as well.  Thank you all for 
what you do to help us with our Youth!

- Caleb cell 931-267-2378    -Kristin cell 931-267-2394

We are blessed to have a church cemetery 
off Clear Creek Rd. that operates completely 
off donations. After the 2021 expenses, the 
operational fund has gotten low. If you would 
like to make a donation, please see one of 
the cemetery committee members: Brandon 
Jones, Eddy Mulkey, Mark Wilson, Landon 
Burton or Diane Wilson.  We have had some 
member changes and would like to thank the 
following for their service: Judy Mailen, Garry 

Rittenberry and Ken White.

Sunday – Dorian Flynn was here today sharing the work in Africa and delivering a lesson. 
As a family, spend some time today talking about the lesson and the value of mission work 

worldwide.

Monday – This year, we have chosen 2 Peter 1:3-11 as a key passage to go along with our 
theme. In the chapter, Peter outlines the Christian virtues beginning with goodness. Before 
goodness, he lays down faith as a foundation to build upon. Today, read James's description 

of faith in James 2:14-26 and discuss how faith and growth are connected.

Tuesday – In Acts 26:24, Paul is accused of going mad because of his faith-inspired discourse. 
What "crazy" things do we do in our lives because of our faith? Today, talk about how we can 

be bolder in the proclamation of our faith and our Christian lifestyle.

Wednesday – 1 Peter 1:6-7 talks about the refining process that makes our faith genuine. 
Today, discuss what this passage means for us and think about some hard times that have 

helped strengthen our faith.

Thursday – In Matthew 18:1-5, Jesus tells his disciples to have childlike faith. Today, let's 
discuss some of the attributes of children and how we can apply those to our faith to become 

more pleasing to God. What did Jesus mean when he made this broad statement?

Friday – The Greek word for goodness in 2 Peter 1 is arete, and it serves as an important term 
across the spectrum of Greek literature. A better translation of the word is excellence or moral 
excellence in this context. Think about goodness or excellence and discuss why Peter would 

say we need to add it to our faith to become stronger Christians.

Saturday – Yesterday, we talked about arete as used in 2 Peter 1. The word also sometimes 
is used to discuss courage along with excellence. For Christians, courage is an important 
attribute as we grow in our faith. Today, think about what it means to be courageous as we 

prepare to meet tomorrow for worship!

Thank you for being here with us today as we revisit winter in the North 
Georgia Mountains! While the weather may be cold outside, we know that 
you will find a warm greeting as you worship with our church family here in 
Ellijay! We are thrilled to welcome Dorian Flynn to town today to update us 

on his work with Partners 4 Africa during the Bible class and speak to us during the worship service. 
We love Dorian and appreciate everything that he does for God’s Kingdom!

Tonight, we are excited to have Damien Walker with us to present the lesson during our evening 
service. Damien is a student at the Georgia School of Theology in Warner Robins, and he will spend 
the week with us as part of GST’s program. He is nearing the halfway point in his studies, and we 
know he will be well taken care of by our church family this week!

Thank you to everyone who stayed after class on Wednesday to help move the chairs over to the 
parking lot. We have so many opportunities to use our new facilities, and we appreciate everyone 
helping with the logistics of moving things back and forth. Make sure you are up to date on the 
calendar of events as we continue through a busy couple of months together; we are a blessed 
church family!


